
  06-09-15  

    
VIII.   SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Request Authorization to Close TPSD Offices and Schools on Friday, 
July 3 and Monday, July 6, 2015  

 
                        Dr. Gearl Loden 
  
 
 TPSD Board Policy GBRK states that when a holiday occurs on a 
 Saturday, the District holiday will be observed on the Friday prior.    
 Since July 4th falls on a Saturday this year, it is our intent to close 
 offices and schools on Friday, July 3.   
 
 It is also our recommendation to close TPSD offices and schools on 
 Monday, July 6, 2015.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
 
 

 
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mr. Babb (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Davis (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

PASSED: YES (   ) NO (   )   

 
 

Action 


